EA0\-00S

Brenda Backen

From: EAO2 [EAO2@mveirb.nt.ca]

Sent: Tuesday, January 15, 2002 4:12 PM
To: janpeter@mviwb.com

Cc: Bob Wooley; MVLWB Permit Email
Subject: RE: MV2000P0055 Report submissions

O0.K. Thanks.
Joe

————— Original Message-----

From: Janpeter Lennie-Misgeld [mailto:janpeteremvlwb.com]
Sent: Tuesday, January 15, 2002 4:11 PM

To: EAO2

Cc: Bob Wooley; MVLWB Permit Email

Subject: MV2000P0055 Report submissions

Just to clarify your concerns on report submissions;

As with other projects that require report submissions, the reports will
be

distributed and sent by the MVLWB to GNWT, EC, NEB, communities, first
Nations, etc, so they will have their own copies to review and comment
on,

they will not have to come into the registry to obtain the copies.

Janpeter Lennie-Misgeld

Senior Regulatory Officer

Mackenzie Valley Land and Water Board
Phone (867) 669-0506

Fax (867)873-6610

janpeteremvlwb.com
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